

April 21th, 2022

Mr. Mark Goins Coordinator of Elections State of Tennessee

Dear Mr. Goins:

This letter is to inform you that the Tennessee Republican Party has decided to restore to the Republican August primary ballot the following candidates:

- 1. Brown Dudley 9th Congressional District
- 2. Joe Kirkpatrick 35th State House District
- 3. Jason Gilliam 64th State House District
- 4. John Dawson 67th State House District
- 5. Jody Barrett 69th State House District
- 6. Brian Johnson 69th State House District
- 7. Angela Redden 69th State House District
- 8. Marlon Kent Griffy 75th State House District
- 9. William White 71st State House District
- 10. Robert Robinson 43rd State House District
- 11. Teresa Kirkham 32nd State House District
- 12. Thomas Bowman 32nd State House District
- 13. Timothy Beacham State Executive District 30

The Tennessee Republican Party has also decided to remove completely from the Republican August primary ballot the following candidates:

- 14. Patricia Morrison Governor
- 15. Curtis Carney Governor
- 16. Tyler Hagerman Governor
- 17. Ronnie Holden 47th State House District
- 18. Charles Miller 1st Congressional District
- 19. Charles Smith 4th Congressional District
- 20. Gibran Saliba 13th State House District
- 21. Michele Reneau 27th State House District
- 22. Jennifer Barton 45th State House District
- 23. Morgan Ortagus 5th Congressional District

- 24. Robby Starbuck 5th Congressional District
- 25. Baxter Lee 5th Congressional District
- 26. Mariah Bailey 12th State House District
- 27. Erika Carouthers 65th State House District
- 28. Monica Mountain State Executive District 8
- 29. Deborah Corey State Executive District 9
- 30. Ronald Berry State Executive District 12
- 31. Brain Matthew Harris 35th State House District
- 32. Kyong Dawson State Executive District 23
- 33. Jim Roberts State Executive District 23
- 34. Deborah Sullivan State Executive District 26
- 35. David Cruz State Executive District 28

In accordance with TCA 2-5-204b all of these candidates were notified by return receipt mail and have been given the chance to appeal the Tennessee Republican Party decision to remove their names from the primary ballot.

Thank you for your service to Tennessee and appreciate your professionalism to your office. I look forward to corresponding again with updates throughout this process. Should you need me, please feel free to call or email.

1 0